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Base USSVI

Flash Traffic
Number:  04-08-14            Date:
04/30/2014
Subject: Perch Base Picnic Reminder      
     
-------------------------------------------------------------------
------------------------------
 

Remember, our annual Perch Base picnic will be Saturday,
May 10, at the White Tanks Regional Park. The picnic takes
the place of our May meeting. (Details on how to get there in
a later Flash Traffic.)
 
Although the picnic is free, we need a head count of the
number of people coming no later than May 5. Send this
information to:
 

Rick Simmons
membership@perch-base.org
(623) 512-5411

 
Remember, if you don’t come to the picnic, you will not find
out the answer to the question.
 

Chuck Emmett
Communications Officer, Perch Base, USSVI

communications@perch-base.org
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602-448-3873
 

 


